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20th November 2021 

A Good Tidy Up 
This month our volunteers did a great job of tidying up a key entrance point to Warton Crag. This 

small disused quarry provides fascinating geology and a useful parking area. The site is managed by 

Warton Parish Council and we were happy to volunteer our services to assist in the management of 

the woodland habitat. Clearing the brash in this area opened up the view to the quarry and created 

some light into the woodland floor. It also highlighted the footpath up to the Crag, and re defined the 

parking area. 

To finish off we did a thorough litter pick which is always satisfying. I hope all our visitors will agree 

that it looks more inviting. 

We are fast approaching the end of 2021, I would like to say a big thank you to the ‘Friends of Warton 

Crag’ for all your hard work by taking you for a tipple or Coffee/tea at the brewery after our task on 

the 18th of December. 

Look forward to seeing you then! 

 

    
 

Save the date: Saturday 18th December 


